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A successful grant application was made to Severn Trent by The Hanleys Environment 
Group in March 2024. The grant covered 2,420 trees/ hedging saplings for six local residents 
(in The Hanleys, Welland and Castlemorton).. Together with all the supporting equipment 
and accessories this application totalled £3,895.50. It is thanks to Charlotte Vincent from 
‘Treescapes’ that this grant was successful. Charlotte surveyed the land and advised on 
planting for the grant recipients and completed the extensive application process. 
 
The samplings have now all been planted and include: 

- 3 new hedges 
- 1 hedge restoration 
- 2 small Orchards 
- A small Woodland. 

 

 
 
If you are interested in planting trees or hedging, please contact us at 
carbonhanley@gmail.com 


